
Our Values Journey  

 

In September 2023, members of the Alexandra 

community, including staff, children and parents, 

completed a values survey and told us what was 

important to them.  



 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



In November 2023, members of the Alexandra 

community, including staff, children, parents, and 

governors, collaborated with Sarah Pengelly from 

The Big Think to engage in a Community Values 

Dialogue for Belonging. 

 

 

 



In September 2024, with the help of our school 

community, we agreed on the following four values of 

Curiosity, Courage, Responsibility and Kindness. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



In January 2025, we asked members of the school 

community to enter a competition to design the animals 

to represent our values.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In February 2025, we selected the winners of our values 

competition and began to work on the designs for the 

four animal characters that will represent our four 

values of Curiosity, Courage, Responsibility and 

Kindness.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 

In March 2025, with the help of the artist Jo Gold, 

our children developed the animal characters for 

each of our values.  

 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

In May 2025, we shared our values with  our school 

community.  

 


